
Watermain Flushing  March 10, 2025  
  

 

2025 Watermain Flushing Program 

 
Cowichan Bay Water District’s Annual Water Main Flushing Program will begin 
Monday, March 17, running for three weeks ending Friday April 4th, 2025.    
  
You may notice a drop in water pressure or discolouration during this maintenance 
period.  After pressure has restored, flush a cold tap until clear.    
  
More detailed information about watermain flushing is available on the website –   
  
https://cowichanbaywater.com/documents/342/WaterFlushingNoticeFAQ.p df  
  
While you’re there, please sign up for the alert system to be notified of important 
events!    
  
https://cowichanbaywater.com/documents-and-reports-1#modal_subscribe  
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